
15th December 2023 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
 

This week we enjoyed performing our Christmas songs for you all. It was so lovely to have so 
many parents attend the performance. It has been a great autumn term and we hope you all 

have a good winter break.  
 

Winter Celebrations 



Next week in Nursery  

School Christmas Lunch 
 

On Tuesday 19th December we will be having a 
traditional meal of turkey, brussel sprouts and 
roast potatoes. We won’t forget to wear party 
hats too! 

 
 
 

Term dates and times 
 

School finishes for the winter holidays on 
Thursday 21st December at 1.30pm. 
 
The children start back in Nursery on Monday 
8th January 2024. 
 
 

 Messages 

Remember to send in any photos of your chil-
dren learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 
 
 
 

Party 
On Wednesday 20th December we will have a 
party. We will share food and listen to music 
and do some dancing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Reminders 
 

Please remember to send in a change of 
clothes when the children return in January so 
we can change them should they get wet when 
playing. 
 
Also please remember to return any socks or 
pants that have been borrowed due to   
toileting accidents. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you 

 
Thank you for a fantastic Autumn term the 
children all settled really well and have had a  
really positive start at  
Kingsgate.  
 
 
 


